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MEETINGS Worship Committee: Thursday, October 15 - 3:45pm, Conference Room. 

Mature Students Association: Tuesday, October 20 - 3:30pm, Room 221. 
All students 21-121 years are invited to attend! 

OKTOBERFEST Saturday, October 17, at the Ellerslie Hall - 9:00pm. Tickets - $7.00; 
sold at the Student Council office. Tickets for designated drivers are available. 
Personalized Concordia College beer steins will be sold for $5.00 at the hall. 

SCHOOL JACKETS Order at the Student Council office. Today is the last day the fitter 
will be on campus for sizing. 50% deposit required. Deadline for orders: Friday, October 
16. 

BASKETBALL 
Results: October 6 - Concordia 47 

Concordia 60 
October 13 - Concordia 58 

Concordia 64 
Win/Loss Record: Ladies 3-0; Men 
Next Games: Monday, October 19 

Scona High School 
10450 - 72 Avenue 

Club Malibu 41 (Ladies) 
Blisters 64 (Men) 
Panthers 56 (Ladies) 
Trappers 74 (Men) 

1-2 
6:30 (Ladies) vs N.A.B.C. 
8:00 (Men) vs Desperados 

HIGH SCHOOL HALLOWE'EN DANCE Friday, October 30 at Virginia Park School Gym - 7:30 to 
11:30pm. Prizes for best male/female costume. Tickets - $4.00 sold at Student Council 
office. 

COMING UP--TALENT NIGHT The first Talent Night of the year will be held Tuesday, 
November 10, in the Auditorium. The quality depends on you! Get your act together now! 
For more information, contact Randy Heide, Cathy Reder or Pastor Kraemer. 

A-BC DISTRICT YOUTH GATHERING A bus will leave campus for the Youth Gathering at 9:00am 
on Friday, November 20. Cost: $32 per person. Please no1ify Dawn Dayman (office 210) by 
October 27 if you are planning to go on the bus. 

WORLD FOOD DAY Support the Edmonton Food Bank and recognize World Food Day by bringing 
canned foods to Richard Kraemer's office by Friday, October 16. 

CONFERENCE ON WOMEN'S HEALTH ISSUES "Wellness for Women", a conference on women's 
health issues - will be held October 16-17 at the Edmonton Convention Centre. Keynote 
.; peakers is Dr. Cynthia Carver, author of "Patient Beware". For further information 
contact Valerie Munz, Student Services. 


